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Next Meeting:            July 25, 2018  
Place:   Good Shepherd 
Time:   7:00 PM   
Glasses:     3 

 

 
 

July Meeting Notice 
 

 
 

June meeting summary: Preparing for Harvest 
 
We had an interesting group discussion where we share thoughts and ideas on the upcoming harvest; from 
when to pick through fermentation. 
 
 
 
July Meeting.                                 COMPREHENSIVE SYRAH TASTING 
 
Returning to a very popular similar theme from last year, Mary Lou and George Marek will extensively explore 
the variety SYRAH with tastes from wines made all over the world.  We will discuss the history of this grape, 
where and how it is farmed, and different characteristics.  We will have a group discussion along with the 
tasting.  We plan to taste commercial wines alongside GENCO wines.  
 
IF YOU HAVE A SYRAH YOU HAVE MADE BRING 2 BOTTLES to add to the fun. Please don’t be shy, the success 
of this meeting will depend on the Syrah wine makers in the group. 
  
Heads up:  We have been invited to visit the Contra Costa wine group again this year. Last year was a very 
successful event for all who attended. The organizers in Contra Costa have an excellent schedule lined up but 
they need to know how many people to plan for.  So, give it some thought because we’ll be collecting names 
of interested parties at this months’ meeting. 
 
 
Steve Nurse,  GENCO Secretary   
 
Please bring 3 glasses to this meeting 


